Your Club needs You - Marshals needed for 11th Feb

Subject: Your Club needs You - Marshals needed for 11th Feb

Message from Billy Green January 4, 2023 11:09

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

On the 11th February liford AC will once again be hosting an Essex League race and we will
need volunteers for marshaling.

If any of our Snr Men and ladies who are racing can come down early to marshal the ‘shorter
lap’ Junior races it would be much appreciated so that those not racing can just marshal the
Snr races.

The Essex League will be organizing the event and will use their own Time Keepers, scorers
etc. so it’s simply a case of pointing people in the right direction.

Can you let me know ASAP if you can help.
Regards
Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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